
                                                                                                       
 

March 2018 

 

Dear Vendor: 

 

Murray Main Street will begin its 20th season for the DOWNTOWN FARMERS MARKET on 

May 19th continuing through October 27th.  The Downtown Farmers Market will be located on 

Maple Street, in historic downtown Murray. 
  
We encourage all vendors to make their displays attractive.  In addition, it is a ‘MUST’ to have 

signs informing customers of product price and origin.  To make it easier, this year we will be 

providing signs to use for your pricing and origin.  Also, all goods sold must be handmade and 

approved by Murray Main Street.   

 

Since we are celebrating our 20th Anniversary, we are offering you a choice of 20th Anniversary 

swag.  You can choose from t-shirts, baseball caps and aprons.  Please see the order form to 

choose. 
 

Attached are the application form, Vendor Space Layout diagram for Downtown Farmers Market 

spaces, fee rates and guidelines.  In addition, we are including information about GAP training.  If 

you are planning to give food samples out, you must attend the training.   
 

Your registration fee of $25 and market application form, indicating desired space choice, need to 

be received as soon as possible since space availability is on a ‘first-come, first-served’ basis.  All 

pre-season applications must be received prior to April 30th to be eligible for the discounts. 

Registration fee and application may be dropped off at The Murray Main Street office located at 

201 S 4th Street Monday-Friday, 8:00 am to 4:30 pm or mailed to: 
 

Murray Main Street 

Downtown Farmers Market 

201 S 4th Street 

Murray, KY  42071 
 

If you have any questions, please call the Main Street office at 270-759-9474 or Deana Wright at 

270-293-7815. 
 

Thank you, 

 

Julie 
Julie Keller 

Murray Main Street President 

 


